
Main & Jay Drainage Improvements 

Update: 09/05/2025 

 

 
As the City of McAllen continues improving drainage throughout the city, the Main & Jay Drainage project 
will enhance our local storm infrastructure and improve overall water management in the area. 
Construction work is anticipated to move east of Main Street to install the storm water infrastructure along 
Lark Avenue and will eventually end at Jay Avenue and 11th Street.   
 
Update: All storm sewer infrastructure has been installed, and pavement has been place. We will be 
coordinating with the contractor to conduct a project walk-through to address project deficiencies. 
 
What	to	Expect: 

 Construction	Activity: Crews will be on site addressing project deficiencies.  
 City	 Right‐of‐Way/Adjacent	 areas: Evaluation to restore impacted areas to pre-existing 

conditions.  
 Working	Hours: Work will generally take place Monday through Friday, from 7:00 AM to 5:00 PM. 

Some weekend work may be necessary. 
 Traffic	Impact: Minor impacts. Local access to homes and businesses will be maintained whenever 

possible. 
 Noise	and	Dust: Minor dust and noise are anticipated during remaining work. 

 
For questions regarding city services or the overall project, please contact Jorge Gutierrez 
Jorge.gutierrez@mcallen.net or Roberto Garza Roberto.garz@mcallen.net or by phone at the City of 
McAllen Engineering department 956-681-1151. 

We appreciate your cooperation and patience as we work to improve our community’s infrastructure. 
Thank you for your understanding and support. 


